
Worship Volunteers 

 April 6 

Greeter: Sonya Boyles* 

Lay Welcomer: Charlene Fetterly* 

Lay Readers: Jo Hood* 

 Fran Smith** 

Media: Jeff Knox, Jo Hood* 
 Carson and Harrison Daley** 

Nursery: Debbie Lizzi* 

 Judy Daughtridge** 

Ushers: Ophelia Brewer** 

   Linda Galloway** 

         April 13 

Greeter: Jessi Stevens* 

Lay Welcomer: Rhett Bush* 

Lay Readers: Diane Head* 

 TBA** 

Media: Jeff Knox, Jo Hood* 
 Carson and Harrison Daley** 

Nursery: Meg Edwards* 

 Caitlin Daley** 

Ushers: Jeff Fogle** 

   Jimmy Jones** 

* Contemporary Service — ** Traditional Service   
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Announcements   

• Stop by and visit The Curiosity Shoppe. Easter and Spring items are on display. Thank you 
to everyone for contributing items and for shopping.   

• United Women in Faith Meeting All ladies are invited to attend the April meeting of UWF 
this Wednesday, April 9, at 10:00 am in the Fellowship Hall. 

• Graduate Recognition Sunday will be April 27. We will be having a church-wide reception 

during the Sunday School hour that day to celebrate our graduates.  

• Help out with worship! For both the 8:45 and 11:00 worship services, our worship teams  

are looking for assistants in the Audio/Video Booth in the balcony. No musical ability or  

experience is necessary, you can learn everything you need. You can do it! Contact Pastor 

Michael or the Church Office to find out how to get started. 

• Ingles gift cards available on Sundays! Cards are available in the Fellowship Hall from 

9:45 to 10:45 am each Sunday morning. They will continue to be available in the church  

office during regular office hours. Cards are in $50.00 and $100.00 increments. The church 

earns 5% of the face value of the card.  
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Easley FUMC's Easter Egg Hunt will be April 

19, starting with breakfast at 10:30 am and 

going until about 12:30 pm. We'll share the 

Easter story and finish with the Egg Hunt. All 

children are invited, so spread the word!  
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